MEMORANDUM

Date: June 1, 2017

To: The Honorable Chair and Members From: C.H. Huckelberry;
Pima County Board of Supervisors County AdminiW
Re: Roadway System Pavement Ratings

Each member of the Board of Supervisors is receiving with this memorandum two copies of
a booklet containing maps that display subdivisions and the pavement condition ratings of
the subdivision/local roads within their District. We have also included spreadsheets
summarizing the pavement ratings of these local roads. The information is presented
alphabetically by street name and subdivision name. This information will facilitate your
review of the conditions of local roads in your district and will be helpful to any advisory
committee that would oversee pavement repair and rehabilitation programs.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this information.

CHH/anc
Attachment

c: Carmine DeBonis, Jr., Deputy County Administrator
Priscilla S. Cornelio, Director, Department of Transportation



